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To All Parties:

In the Matter of
Philadelphia Electric Company

(Limerick Generating Station, Units 1 snd 2)
Docket Nos. 50-352 and 50-353

,

The Atomic Safety and Licensing Board's Memorandum and
Order Regarding Establishment of Hearing Schedule and
Granting AWPP Motion to Compel Discovery (September 13,
1983) states a site visit is to be made after the prehearing
conference scheduled to begin on October 17, 1983. In its

! order, the Board invited representatives of the parties to
attend the site visit and stated that the parties shall
coordinate any necessary arrangements for the site visit
among themselves, not later than the first day cf the
prehearing conference.

I am requesting that, prior to the first session of the
prehearing conference, the spokesman for the parties
identify to me in writing the representative who will
accompany the Board on the tour. Because of the physical
limitations in certain parts of the facility, the number of
individuals on the tour must be kept as limited as possible.

The following site rules apply to participants in the
tour:

.

1. Site sign-in and badge procedures must be complied
with.

2. No one under 18 years of age is permitted.
3. No high heeled or open toed shoes are permitted.
4. Women are required to wear slacks.
5. No cameras are permitted.
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6. Hardhats, which will be issued upon your arrival
at the site, must be worn at all times.

7. All representatives accompanying the Licensing
Board must remain with the escorted group and not
interfere with or interrupt ongoing work.

8. Safety glasses and hearing protection must be worn
in posted areas; they will be issued, as
necessary.

If there are any questions about these conditions or
other matters involving the site tour, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mark J. Wetterhahn
Counsel for Philadelphia

Electric Company
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